

ACCOUNT CREATION NOTICE - Online Learning



Central computing accounts generated at IUP for enterprise systems - 
such as Banner/URSA, e-mail, webcal, secured drives, etc. - have been 
created, inactivated and generally provisioned utilizing data 
contained within the Banner system beginning in 2001. The Registrar's 
Office is the steward of this data for students and The Office of 
Human Resources is the steward for all other individuals.

The use of a single identity management source helps the university 
comply with a variety of legal, governmental and security best 
practices and/or mandates. Enforcement of the PASSHE Board of 
Governors Acceptable Use of Information Technology Resources Policy 
template - customized and approved by IUP's University Senate last 
spring - is now a critical factor as well.

Moodle utilizes this central account system. Thus, the few IUP faculty 
members who historically requested that WebCT accounts be created for 
individuals who are not part of the IUP community will need to follow 
the processes used by the other enterprise systems if similar accounts 
are needed in Moodle.

Members of the university community should contact the IT Support 
Center (724-357-4000) for more details.

